Dear Parents and Carers 

As you know Mrs Hughes has been absent from school since the start of term. I am pleased to let you know that Mrs Hughes will be returning to school next week teaching Class 2 and acting as SENDCo. 

Mrs Ford will be continuing as Acting Head at present with Mrs Stephenson being the senior member of staff on site in her absence. 
As always, any queries regarding your child should be made with their class teacher in the first instance. Should the class teacher be unable to assist please contact the office and your query will be passed on to Mrs Ford or Mrs Stephenson. 

I will update you again when there are any changes to this arrangement. 

Yours sincerely 

Lynsey Crofts 
Chair of Governors 
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